Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room October 29, 2020 at 9:00 p.m.

20-00124

From: Info@ RV Resort <info@fourcornersrvresort.net>

Sent: Sunday, October 11, 2020 9:33 PM

To: Monica Smith-Ashford <Monica.Smith-Ashford @tn.gov>; Kelly Grams
<Kelly.Grams@tn.gov>

Cc: Bill Burks <bill.burks@fourcornersrvresort.net>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Additional Information for Tn Public Utility Commission- Four
Corners Rv Resort

To Whom It May Concern,
General Counsel:
Kelly.Grams@tn.gov

From:

Jim Figuerado, Four Corners Development
4029 LaVergne Couchville Pike

Antioch Tn, 37103

Re: Declaration of Private Sector Installation at Four Corners RV Park....Additional
information
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As owner / developer of the Four Corners RV Park Development project, | hereby take
responsibility to construct and permanently maintain a private sewer system for which
the Metro Government is not and will not become responsible. The obligation | assume
will run with the land and be binding on subsequent owners.

The private sewer system will serve Four Corners Development to be built at 4029
LaVergne Couchville Pike (“the Property”) in Antioch Tennessee.

The private sewer system will be maintained by the owner and developer and will not
charge any fees for its use. The system will be used only by Registered Guest. It will not
be used by any surrounding neighbors or other businesses. It will be used by no one for
any other reasons or purposes. This is for private use only and not available to the
general public at any time.

If further information is needed or for any questions please let me know at the below
contact information.

Jim Figuerado
Info@fourcornersrvresort.net

CC: Bill Burks - General Manager
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